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Introduction

• 19 Revere Street, located at the corner of Revere St. and Garden St., is a pre-war 

building with 10 units organized as a condominium; the building’s prior entry system 

was a wired buzzer that has not functioned for several years 

• The 19 Revere Trustees (“Trustees”) and Boston Condo Management  (“BCM”) have 

engaged several contractors to evaluate the best solution

• Throughout our process, the Trustees and BCM have been in touch with the 

Commission to ensure that any proposed system would be consistent with architectural 

guidelines 

• After evaluating multiple proposals over the course of an 18-month search, the 

Trustees have engaged SRV Electronics to replace the existing, broken system with a 

custom, Brass-encased Mircom Slimline telephone entry system

• The Mircom Slimline is a popular system in use throughout Beacon Hill, and the custom 

brass modification (courtesy of Apple Core Electronics) proposed herein further 

augments the system to conform to the desired aesthetic











Conclusions

• The 19 Revere Street buzzer replacement is a pressing issue for building residents

• The Trustee Board and Management Company team have conducted a robust search

and identified a solution that meets residents’ needs while still conforming to the 

intended city code

• SRV Electronics will be modifying the Mircom Slimline with a custom brass encasing to 

further meet the intended aesthetic appearance

• We thank you for considering our application, and are happy to answer 

questions 




